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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22B/0332 at 2, Killakee Court, 

Firhouse, Dublin 24

 
 

From: Oisin Egan <oegan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Monday 26 September 2022 10:09 
To: Ciaran Stanley <cstanley@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22B/0332 at 2, Killakee Court, Firhouse, Dublin 24 
 
Ciaran, 

 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of this referral regarding the above application and advise that the Public Realm Section 

has no specific observations or comments to make in relation to this proposed development. 

 
Regards, 
Oisin Egan 
Executive Parks Superintendent | Public Realm | Environment, Water & Climate Change | 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 | Post Code: D24 YNN5 | 
Tel: +353 014149000 | Ext: 4261 | e-mail: oegan@sdublincoco.ie | 
 
Link to Our Privacy Statement 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Thursday 22 September 2022 17:12 
To: Oisin Egan <oegan@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22B/0332 at 2, Killakee Court, Firhouse, Dublin 24 
 

Please see attached  

Kind Regards,  
Michelle  


